
  

 

Street Address: 
Cnr Allan and Kembla St 

Port Kembla NSW 2505 
Postal Address: 

PO Box 79 
Port Kembla NSW 2505 

Phone/Fax: 02 4276 1229 
Email: pkyp@bigpond.net.au 

20th January 2020 
 
 
 
We would be grateful if you could promote the following information in your school’s 
newsletter. If space permits, could you please advertise this information until the end of 
the term. 
 
 

 
Port Kembla Youth Project is conducting the 

Homework Hub 
providing free Tutoring and Homework Help.   

 Small Group Programs open to: 
Primary  &  Secondary Students 

 
Enrolment Essential  

 
 Program commencing on 

Tuesday 11th February – 31st March 2020 
  (8 Weeks) 

 
Contact our team  on 4276 1229 or email pkyp@bigpond.net.au to book. 

 
 
Sponsored by:  

 
BlueScopeWin, Port Kembla Youth Project, Macedonian Welfare Association of NSW Inc, Family and 

Community Services and Wollongong City Council.  
 

 
 
. 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Marie Brajak 
Manager 


